
Caroline K. Powley Exhibit 3
Des Moines, IA

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT

The proposed construction will have no significant environmental impact and any FCC action
with regard to this application would be categorically exempt from environmental processing
under 47 CFR Section 1.1306 of the rules.  The  proposed application amendment does not fall
into any of the categories specified in 47 CFR Section1.1307A of the rules and will be located on
a pre-existing tower which will not require any lighting changes.

Calculations performed using the procedures found in OST Bulletin #65 ANSI guidelines show
that the theoretical radio frequency radiation produced by the operation would not exceed the
limits of radio frequency protection guidelines contained in the ANSI C95.1-1982 standard. 
Utilizing the procedures found in OST Bulletin #65, the level at 2 meters above the ground at the
base of the tower would be 0.00225mW/cm2 which is below the ANSI maximum allowable
radiation limit of 2.42 mW/cm2.

With respect to the general public, the level of 0.00225mW/cm2 is so low that even if the general
public had access to the site, which it will not, the radiation found there is nothing close to the
allowable for the general public.

The level at which the maximum exposure of 2.42mW/cm2 will be found below the antenna will
be 18.40 meters.  Thus, whenever a tower climber comes to this level or approximately 559.6
meters above the ground, power to the antenna will be terminated.

The site will be conspicuously marked with signs and access to the tower will be prevented by a
fence to prevent unauthorized entry to the tower area.


